Lunch Menu Week 3

Monday 15th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Eco Committee Taste & Grow Session**

Tuesday 16th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- CLD Relax Kids Sessions
- CLD Cooking on a Budget Sessions Joe McKay Centre

Wednesday 17th September

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 18th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Cluster Meeting**

Friday 19th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- School Assembly

Upcoming Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th September & Monday 29th September School Closed

September Weekend – Holiday

Monday 13th October -

October Week Holiday

Friday 17th October



A massive well done to all the pupils who have been awarded certificates this week! We are very proud of you!



Class	Pupil Name
ı	Daisy
2	Arthur
3	Maddison
6	Jax
5	Lucy
12	Ava
13	Ollie
7	Willow
10	April
q	Sienna

Next Week's Focus



Despite the parking advice being a standing item on the weekly newsletter, we are still receiving concerns about cars outside the school and using the staff car park when dropping off or picking up pupils.

The number of cars in the staff car park is dangerous and is going to cause an accident. Should people continue to use this we will need to lock the gates to prevent access until after 3.15pm.

Parents are also now parking on the widened footpath - blocking passage for pedestrians. This is very dangerous.



We speak regularly to Morgan Sindal about contractors parking. We are continuing to work on this.

We encourage all parents to walk their child to school if at all possible.

If you need to use the car make sure you park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or near a junction.

- If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag markings. (Parking on Zig-zags is a bookable offence)
- Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement.
- Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only.
- Do not block driveways of local residents. This impacts them being able to go about their daily lives.
- Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely.
- Please consider other children who are walking to school. Always look out for them.

We are currently reviewing how we communicate this year and would appreciate your time in completing this short questionnaire.

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children, but it is vital that we hear about which method is working best.

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code below:

https://forms.office.com/e/SWmCaD21JU



The survey will be open until 12th September



Parent/Carer Opinion

To promote positive behaviour we use Good to be Green.

To recognise pupils who achieved green all year 24/25 an end of year reward was given.

We would like your opinion as to how to recognise our pupils who consistently achieve green this year.



Lunch Menu Week 3

Monday 15th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Eco Committee Taste & Grow Session**

Tuesday 16th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- CLD Relax Kids Sessions
- CLD Cooking on a Budget Sessions Joe McKay Centre

Wednesday 17th September

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 18th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Cluster Meeting**

Friday 19th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- School Assembly

Upcoming Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th September & Monday 29th September School Closed

September Weekend – Holiday

Monday 13th October -

October Week Holiday

Friday 17th October



A massive well done to all the pupils who have been awarded certificates this week! We are very proud of you!



Class	Pupil Name
ı	Daisy
2	Arthur
3	Maddison
6	Jax
5	Lucy
12	Ava
13	Ollie
7	Willow
10	April
q	Sienna

Next Week's Focus



Despite the parking advice being a standing item on the weekly newsletter, we are still receiving concerns about cars outside the school and using the staff car park when dropping off or picking up pupils.

The number of cars in the staff car park is dangerous and is going to cause an accident. Should people continue to use this we will need to lock the gates to prevent access until after 3.15pm.

Parents are also now parking on the widened footpath - blocking passage for pedestrians. This is very dangerous.



We speak regularly to Morgan Sindal about contractors parking. We are continuing to work on this.

We encourage all parents to walk their child to school if at all possible.

If you need to use the car make sure you park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or near a junction.

- If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag markings. (Parking on Zig-zags is a bookable offence)
- Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement.
- Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only.
- Do not block driveways of local residents. This impacts them being able to go about their daily lives.
- Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely.
- Please consider other children who are walking to school. Always look out for them.

We are currently reviewing how we communicate this year and would appreciate your time in completing this short questionnaire.

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children, but it is vital that we hear about which method is working best.

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code below:

https://forms.office.com/e/SWmCaD21JU



The survey will be open until 12th September



Parent/Carer Opinion

To promote positive behaviour we use Good to be Green.

To recognise pupils who achieved green all year 24/25 an end of year reward was given.

We would like your opinion as to how to recognise our pupils who consistently achieve green this year.



Lunch Menu Week 3

Monday 15th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Eco Committee Taste & Grow Session**

Tuesday 16th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- CLD Relax Kids Sessions
- CLD Cooking on a Budget Sessions Joe McKay Centre

Wednesday 17th September

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 18th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Cluster Meeting**

Friday 19th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- School Assembly

Upcoming Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th September & Monday 29th September School Closed

September Weekend – Holiday

Monday 13th October -

October Week Holiday

Friday 17th October



A massive well done to all the pupils who have been awarded certificates this week! We are very proud of you!



Class	Pupil Name
ı	Daisy
2	Arthur
3	Maddison
6	Jax
5	Lucy
12	Ava
13	Ollie
7	Willow
10	April
q	Sienna

Next Week's Focus



Despite the parking advice being a standing item on the weekly newsletter, we are still receiving concerns about cars outside the school and using the staff car park when dropping off or picking up pupils.

The number of cars in the staff car park is dangerous and is going to cause an accident. Should people continue to use this we will need to lock the gates to prevent access until after 3.15pm.

Parents are also now parking on the widened footpath - blocking passage for pedestrians. This is very dangerous.



We speak regularly to Morgan Sindal about contractors parking. We are continuing to work on this.

We encourage all parents to walk their child to school if at all possible.

If you need to use the car make sure you park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or near a junction.

- If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag markings. (Parking on Zig-zags is a bookable offence)
- Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement.
- Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only.
- Do not block driveways of local residents. This impacts them being able to go about their daily lives.
- Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely.
- Please consider other children who are walking to school. Always look out for them.

We are currently reviewing how we communicate this year and would appreciate your time in completing this short questionnaire.

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children, but it is vital that we hear about which method is working best.

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code below:

https://forms.office.com/e/SWmCaD21JU



The survey will be open until 12th September



Parent/Carer Opinion

To promote positive behaviour we use Good to be Green.

To recognise pupils who achieved green all year 24/25 an end of year reward was given.

We would like your opinion as to how to recognise our pupils who consistently achieve green this year.



Lunch Menu Week 3

Monday 15th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Eco Committee Taste & Grow Session**

Tuesday 16th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- CLD Relax Kids Sessions
- CLD Cooking on a Budget Sessions Joe McKay Centre

Wednesday 17th September

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 18th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Cluster Meeting**

Friday 19th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- School Assembly

Upcoming Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th September & Monday 29th September School Closed

September Weekend – Holiday

Monday 13th October -

October Week Holiday

Friday 17th October



A massive well done to all the pupils who have been awarded certificates this week! We are very proud of you!



Class	Pupil Name
ı	Daisy
2	Arthur
3	Maddison
6	Jax
5	Lucy
12	Ava
13	Ollie
7	Willow
10	April
q	Sienna

Next Week's Focus



Despite the parking advice being a standing item on the weekly newsletter, we are still receiving concerns about cars outside the school and using the staff car park when dropping off or picking up pupils.

The number of cars in the staff car park is dangerous and is going to cause an accident. Should people continue to use this we will need to lock the gates to prevent access until after 3.15pm.

Parents are also now parking on the widened footpath - blocking passage for pedestrians. This is very dangerous.



We speak regularly to Morgan Sindal about contractors parking. We are continuing to work on this.

We encourage all parents to walk their child to school if at all possible.

If you need to use the car make sure you park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or near a junction.

- If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag markings. (Parking on Zig-zags is a bookable offence)
- Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement.
- Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only.
- Do not block driveways of local residents. This impacts them being able to go about their daily lives.
- Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely.
- Please consider other children who are walking to school. Always look out for them.

We are currently reviewing how we communicate this year and would appreciate your time in completing this short questionnaire.

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children, but it is vital that we hear about which method is working best.

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code below:

https://forms.office.com/e/SWmCaD21JU



The survey will be open until 12th September



Parent/Carer Opinion

To promote positive behaviour we use Good to be Green.

To recognise pupils who achieved green all year 24/25 an end of year reward was given.

We would like your opinion as to how to recognise our pupils who consistently achieve green this year.



Lunch Menu Week 3

Monday 15th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Eco Committee Taste & Grow Session**

Tuesday 16th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- CLD Relax Kids Sessions
- CLD Cooking on a Budget Sessions Joe McKay Centre

Wednesday 17th September

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 18th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Cluster Meeting**

Friday 19th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- School Assembly

Upcoming Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th September & Monday 29th September School Closed

September Weekend – Holiday

Monday 13th October -

October Week Holiday

Friday 17th October



A massive well done to all the pupils who have been awarded certificates this week! We are very proud of you!



Class	Pupil Name
ı	Daisy
2	Arthur
3	Maddison
6	Jax
5	Lucy
12	Ava
13	Ollie
7	Willow
10	April
q	Sienna

Next Week's Focus



Despite the parking advice being a standing item on the weekly newsletter, we are still receiving concerns about cars outside the school and using the staff car park when dropping off or picking up pupils.

The number of cars in the staff car park is dangerous and is going to cause an accident. Should people continue to use this we will need to lock the gates to prevent access until after 3.15pm.

Parents are also now parking on the widened footpath - blocking passage for pedestrians. This is very dangerous.



We speak regularly to Morgan Sindal about contractors parking. We are continuing to work on this.

We encourage all parents to walk their child to school if at all possible.

If you need to use the car make sure you park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or near a junction.

- If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag markings. (Parking on Zig-zags is a bookable offence)
- Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement.
- Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only.
- Do not block driveways of local residents. This impacts them being able to go about their daily lives.
- Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely.
- Please consider other children who are walking to school. Always look out for them.

We are currently reviewing how we communicate this year and would appreciate your time in completing this short questionnaire.

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children, but it is vital that we hear about which method is working best.

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code below:

https://forms.office.com/e/SWmCaD21JU



The survey will be open until 12th September



Parent/Carer Opinion

To promote positive behaviour we use Good to be Green.

To recognise pupils who achieved green all year 24/25 an end of year reward was given.

We would like your opinion as to how to recognise our pupils who consistently achieve green this year.



Lunch Menu Week 3

Monday 15th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Eco Committee Taste & Grow Session**

Tuesday 16th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- CLD Relax Kids Sessions
- CLD Cooking on a Budget Sessions Joe McKay Centre

Wednesday 17th September

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 18th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Cluster Meeting**

Friday 19th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- School Assembly

Upcoming Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th September & Monday 29th September School Closed

September Weekend – Holiday

Monday 13th October -

October Week Holiday

Friday 17th October



A massive well done to all the pupils who have been awarded certificates this week! We are very proud of you!



Class	Pupil Name
ı	Daisy
2	Arthur
3	Maddison
6	Jax
5	Lucy
12	Ava
13	Ollie
7	Willow
10	April
q	Sienna

Next Week's Focus



Despite the parking advice being a standing item on the weekly newsletter, we are still receiving concerns about cars outside the school and using the staff car park when dropping off or picking up pupils.

The number of cars in the staff car park is dangerous and is going to cause an accident. Should people continue to use this we will need to lock the gates to prevent access until after 3.15pm.

Parents are also now parking on the widened footpath - blocking passage for pedestrians. This is very dangerous.



We speak regularly to Morgan Sindal about contractors parking. We are continuing to work on this.

We encourage all parents to walk their child to school if at all possible.

If you need to use the car make sure you park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or near a junction.

- If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag markings. (Parking on Zig-zags is a bookable offence)
- Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement.
- Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only.
- Do not block driveways of local residents. This impacts them being able to go about their daily lives.
- Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely.
- Please consider other children who are walking to school. Always look out for them.

We are currently reviewing how we communicate this year and would appreciate your time in completing this short questionnaire.

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children, but it is vital that we hear about which method is working best.

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code below:

https://forms.office.com/e/SWmCaD21JU



The survey will be open until 12th September



Parent/Carer Opinion

To promote positive behaviour we use Good to be Green.

To recognise pupils who achieved green all year 24/25 an end of year reward was given.

We would like your opinion as to how to recognise our pupils who consistently achieve green this year.



Lunch Menu Week 3

Monday 15th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Eco Committee Taste & Grow Session**

Tuesday 16th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- CLD Relax Kids Sessions
- CLD Cooking on a Budget Sessions Joe McKay Centre

Wednesday 17th September

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 18th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Cluster Meeting**

Friday 19th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- School Assembly

Upcoming Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th September & Monday 29th September School Closed

September Weekend – Holiday

Monday 13th October -

October Week Holiday

Friday 17th October



A massive well done to all the pupils who have been awarded certificates this week! We are very proud of you!



Class	Pupil Name
ı	Daisy
2	Arthur
3	Maddison
6	Jax
5	Lucy
12	Ava
13	Ollie
7	Willow
10	April
q	Sienna

Next Week's Focus



Despite the parking advice being a standing item on the weekly newsletter, we are still receiving concerns about cars outside the school and using the staff car park when dropping off or picking up pupils.

The number of cars in the staff car park is dangerous and is going to cause an accident. Should people continue to use this we will need to lock the gates to prevent access until after 3.15pm.

Parents are also now parking on the widened footpath - blocking passage for pedestrians. This is very dangerous.



We speak regularly to Morgan Sindal about contractors parking. We are continuing to work on this.

We encourage all parents to walk their child to school if at all possible.

If you need to use the car make sure you park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or near a junction.

- If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag markings. (Parking on Zig-zags is a bookable offence)
- Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement.
- Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only.
- Do not block driveways of local residents. This impacts them being able to go about their daily lives.
- Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely.
- Please consider other children who are walking to school. Always look out for them.

We are currently reviewing how we communicate this year and would appreciate your time in completing this short questionnaire.

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children, but it is vital that we hear about which method is working best.

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code below:

https://forms.office.com/e/SWmCaD21JU



The survey will be open until 12th September



Parent/Carer Opinion

To promote positive behaviour we use Good to be Green.

To recognise pupils who achieved green all year 24/25 an end of year reward was given.

We would like your opinion as to how to recognise our pupils who consistently achieve green this year.



Lunch Menu Week 3

Monday 15th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Eco Committee Taste & Grow Session**

Tuesday 16th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- CLD Relax Kids Sessions
- CLD Cooking on a Budget Sessions Joe McKay Centre

Wednesday 17th September

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 18th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Cluster Meeting**

Friday 19th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- School Assembly

Upcoming Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th September & Monday 29th September School Closed

September Weekend – Holiday

Monday 13th October -

October Week Holiday

Friday 17th October



A massive well done to all the pupils who have been awarded certificates this week! We are very proud of you!



Class	Pupil Name
ı	Daisy
2	Arthur
3	Maddison
6	Jax
5	Lucy
12	Ava
13	Ollie
7	Willow
10	April
q	Sienna

Next Week's Focus



Despite the parking advice being a standing item on the weekly newsletter, we are still receiving concerns about cars outside the school and using the staff car park when dropping off or picking up pupils.

The number of cars in the staff car park is dangerous and is going to cause an accident. Should people continue to use this we will need to lock the gates to prevent access until after 3.15pm.

Parents are also now parking on the widened footpath - blocking passage for pedestrians. This is very dangerous.



We speak regularly to Morgan Sindal about contractors parking. We are continuing to work on this.

We encourage all parents to walk their child to school if at all possible.

If you need to use the car make sure you park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or near a junction.

- If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag markings. (Parking on Zig-zags is a bookable offence)
- Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement.
- Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only.
- Do not block driveways of local residents. This impacts them being able to go about their daily lives.
- Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely.
- Please consider other children who are walking to school. Always look out for them.

We are currently reviewing how we communicate this year and would appreciate your time in completing this short questionnaire.

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children, but it is vital that we hear about which method is working best.

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code below:

https://forms.office.com/e/SWmCaD21JU



The survey will be open until 12th September



Parent/Carer Opinion

To promote positive behaviour we use Good to be Green.

To recognise pupils who achieved green all year 24/25 an end of year reward was given.

We would like your opinion as to how to recognise our pupils who consistently achieve green this year.



Lunch Menu Week 3

Monday 15th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Eco Committee Taste & Grow Session**

Tuesday 16th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- CLD Relax Kids Sessions
- CLD Cooking on a Budget Sessions Joe McKay Centre

Wednesday 17th September

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 18th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Cluster Meeting**

Friday 19th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- School Assembly

Upcoming Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th September & Monday 29th September School Closed

September Weekend – Holiday

Monday 13th October -

October Week Holiday

Friday 17th October



A massive well done to all the pupils who have been awarded certificates this week! We are very proud of you!



Class	Pupil Name
ı	Daisy
2	Arthur
3	Maddison
6	Jax
5	Lucy
12	Ava
13	Ollie
7	Willow
10	April
q	Sienna

Next Week's Focus



Despite the parking advice being a standing item on the weekly newsletter, we are still receiving concerns about cars outside the school and using the staff car park when dropping off or picking up pupils.

The number of cars in the staff car park is dangerous and is going to cause an accident. Should people continue to use this we will need to lock the gates to prevent access until after 3.15pm.

Parents are also now parking on the widened footpath - blocking passage for pedestrians. This is very dangerous.



We speak regularly to Morgan Sindal about contractors parking. We are continuing to work on this.

We encourage all parents to walk their child to school if at all possible.

If you need to use the car make sure you park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or near a junction.

- If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag markings. (Parking on Zig-zags is a bookable offence)
- Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement.
- Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only.
- Do not block driveways of local residents. This impacts them being able to go about their daily lives.
- Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely.
- Please consider other children who are walking to school. Always look out for them.

We are currently reviewing how we communicate this year and would appreciate your time in completing this short questionnaire.

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children, but it is vital that we hear about which method is working best.

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code below:

https://forms.office.com/e/SWmCaD21JU



The survey will be open until 12th September



Parent/Carer Opinion

To promote positive behaviour we use Good to be Green.

To recognise pupils who achieved green all year 24/25 an end of year reward was given.

We would like your opinion as to how to recognise our pupils who consistently achieve green this year.



Lunch Menu Week 3

Monday 15th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Eco Committee Taste & Grow Session**

Tuesday 16th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- CLD Relax Kids Sessions
- CLD Cooking on a Budget Sessions Joe McKay Centre

Wednesday 17th September

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 18th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Cluster Meeting**

Friday 19th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- School Assembly

Upcoming Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th September & Monday 29th September School Closed

September Weekend – Holiday

Monday 13th October -

October Week Holiday

Friday 17th October



A massive well done to all the pupils who have been awarded certificates this week! We are very proud of you!



Class	Pupil Name
ı	Daisy
2	Arthur
3	Maddison
6	Jax
5	Lucy
12	Ava
13	Ollie
7	Willow
10	April
q	Sienna

Next Week's Focus



Despite the parking advice being a standing item on the weekly newsletter, we are still receiving concerns about cars outside the school and using the staff car park when dropping off or picking up pupils.

The number of cars in the staff car park is dangerous and is going to cause an accident. Should people continue to use this we will need to lock the gates to prevent access until after 3.15pm.

Parents are also now parking on the widened footpath - blocking passage for pedestrians. This is very dangerous.



We speak regularly to Morgan Sindal about contractors parking. We are continuing to work on this.

We encourage all parents to walk their child to school if at all possible.

If you need to use the car make sure you park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or near a junction.

- If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag markings. (Parking on Zig-zags is a bookable offence)
- Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement.
- Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only.
- Do not block driveways of local residents. This impacts them being able to go about their daily lives.
- Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely.
- Please consider other children who are walking to school. Always look out for them.

We are currently reviewing how we communicate this year and would appreciate your time in completing this short questionnaire.

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children, but it is vital that we hear about which method is working best.

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code below:

https://forms.office.com/e/SWmCaD21JU



The survey will be open until 12th September



Parent/Carer Opinion

To promote positive behaviour we use Good to be Green.

To recognise pupils who achieved green all year 24/25 an end of year reward was given.

We would like your opinion as to how to recognise our pupils who consistently achieve green this year.



Lunch Menu Week 3

Monday 15th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Eco Committee Taste & Grow Session**

Tuesday 16th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- CLD Relax Kids Sessions
- CLD Cooking on a Budget Sessions Joe McKay Centre

Wednesday 17th September

Breakfast Club 8.30am

Thursday 18th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- **Cluster Meeting**

Friday 19th September

- Breakfast Club 8.30am
- School Assembly

Upcoming Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th September & Monday 29th September School Closed

September Weekend – Holiday

Monday 13th October -

October Week Holiday

Friday 17th October



A massive well done to all the pupils who have been awarded certificates this week! We are very proud of you!



Class	Pupil Name
ı	Daisy
2	Arthur
3	Maddison
6	Jax
5	Lucy
12	Ava
13	Ollie
7	Willow
10	April
q	Sienna

Next Week's Focus



Despite the parking advice being a standing item on the weekly newsletter, we are still receiving concerns about cars outside the school and using the staff car park when dropping off or picking up pupils.

The number of cars in the staff car park is dangerous and is going to cause an accident. Should people continue to use this we will need to lock the gates to prevent access until after 3.15pm.

Parents are also now parking on the widened footpath - blocking passage for pedestrians. This is very dangerous.



We speak regularly to Morgan Sindal about contractors parking. We are continuing to work on this.

We encourage all parents to walk their child to school if at all possible.

If you need to use the car make sure you park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or near a junction.

- If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag markings. (Parking on Zig-zags is a bookable offence)
- Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement.
- Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only.
- Do not block driveways of local residents. This impacts them being able to go about their daily lives.
- Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely.
- Please consider other children who are walking to school. Always look out for them.

We are currently reviewing how we communicate this year and would appreciate your time in completing this short questionnaire.

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children, but it is vital that we hear about which method is working best.

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by clicking on the link or scanning the QR code below:

https://forms.office.com/e/SWmCaD21JU



The survey will be open until 12th September



Parent/Carer Opinion

To promote positive behaviour we use Good to be Green.

To recognise pupils who achieved green all year 24/25 an end of year reward was given.

We would like your opinion as to how to recognise our pupils who consistently achieve green this year.

